
Hello, 
I’m from the Center for Behavioral Intervention Technologies at Northwestern 
University.  
 
My team has been meeting with members of administration at  for the 
past year, and we are very interested in learning more about how staff members at 

 approach their work, manage patients with mental health concerns and 
about how we might be able to use technology to support the delivery and coordination 
of mental health care. 
I am the principal investigator of a research study titled “ Implementing mobile apps for 
depression and anxiety in a community services agency.” The IRB number of this study 
is   
 
I’m reaching out to you today because we are recruiting staff members within 

. As a token of appreciation for completing this survey, you will have the 
opportunity to enter a lottery drawing to win one of four separate $50 giftcards.  
 
If you’d like to first contact me with questions, my email address is 

 
 
To help us learn more, please click on the link:   
 
[insert REDCap link] 




